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o Nautilus Welcoming Home Ceremony 
Members of the public joined senior Navy leaders, government and state officials, and veterans and 
friends of the world’s first nuclear powered submarine, USS Nautilus (SSN 571), in celebrating the 
historic ship’s return to public display during a ceremony at the Submarine Force Museum, on 
September 9. 

    

 

o USS Groton Sail 
SUBASE New London Commanding Officer, Capt. 
Kenneth M. Curtin Jr. joined local officials and 
community members in the unveiling of the USS Groton 
Sail Monument in front of the Groton Public Library. 
For more than 100 years Groton, CT has been the 
Submarine Capital of the World. Since 1916, thousands 
of Submarines have trained and served here at our 
nation’s first Submarine Base and the Navy’s 
Submarine School. Hundreds of submarines have been 
designed and built by the men and women of Electric 
Boat.  
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o Bells Across America 
GROTON, Conn. – A bell somberly tolled over the Thames River as Naval Submarine Base (SUBASE) 
New London joined in the seventh annual “Bells Across America for Fallen Service Members” and 
held a special ceremony at the Submarine Force Museum, Sep. 22. 
 
The event took place during Gold Star Remembrance Week and recognized Gold Star families as 
well as paid tribute to their lost loved ones. Gold Star families are those families of service members 
who lost their lives while in uniform. The ceremony was held within the Submarine Force Museum 
and was just one of many that took place at various locations across the nation. (USN) 
 

 
 
 
o Veterans from the USS George Marshal visit Submarine School  
September 23rd, the U.S. Naval Submarine School was honored to host U.S. Navy Submarine 
veterans who served aboard the USS George C. Marshall. The group toured the base and attended 
the Basic Enlisted Submarine School graduation of which the class was named in honor of. 
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o Polinator Garden planted at Admiral Fife 
 
Today, Submarine Base New London (SUBASE) personnel teamed up with the National 
Environmental Education Foundation in the planting of a pollinator garden within the Admiral Fife 
Recreation Park in Stonington, Connecticut in honor of National Public Lands Day, September 24, 
2022. 
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o CT Maritime Heritage Festival 
 

 
Sailors take part in the CT Maritime Heritage Festival 
 
 
o  Admiral Gray Visits SUBASE 
 
Rear Admiral Scott Gray, Commander, Navy Region Mid-Atlantic, visited Naval Submarine Base New 
London, September 13-14, 2022.  Here he and Captain Curtin, SUBASE ICO, view the waterfront to 
see day-to-day operations.    
 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by:  
Steven Sadlowski, Community Planning & Liaison Officer - NSB New London  
Steven.F.Sadlowski.civ@us.navy.mil 
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